
AISWCD Resolution 2017-2 

AISWCD NLRS 

Whereas, water quality is of great concern to Illinois citizens. 

Whereas, the Nutrient Loss Reduction Strategy (NLRS) implementation is of great importance. 

Whereas, the Soil and Water Conservation Districts focus on conservation best management practices 

that will address water quality concerns and implementation of the NLRS. 

Therefore, be it resolved, the AISWCD will put a priority on water quality with an emphasis on such 

things as the NLRS (Nutrient Loss Reduction Strategy). Once water quality is policy, all Soil and Water 

Conservation Districts of Illinois will be able to implement NLRS and other water quality initiatives within 

their own boundaries, well knowing the priorities that lie within each of their unique and individual 

districts, with direct support from AISWCD. This support could provide a conduit connecting districts 

with potential partners, assist in the organization of training for Nutrient Management Plans, Urban 

Outreach and recognition of how urban life has a direct effect on NLRS.  

Approved by: Crawford SWCD Board on May 1, 2017 

Approved by: AISWCD Board – June 6, 2017 

Passed by: The Voting Delegates July 25, 2017 




